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      ‘Together we enjoy Learning, Achieving, Sharing and Praying. Let Jesus Love shine through in everything we do.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Please ensure all your contact details are up to date with the school office and inform them of any changes. Please ensure 

you have provided emergency contact details for your child. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                           

Welcome back after the Easter break it is always lovely to see the children skipping through the gate 

again and filling the school with laughter. We welcome our new families and children who have joined 

us in Nursery this term, the children are settling in so well to school life. 

We also welcome Mrs Golding to our staff team this term covering class 6Da, the children have made 

her feel very welcome. A busy term ahead so please do note the dates for your diaries, remember all 

dates can always be found on the school website for your information. 

 

Australian visiting Headteachers: 

We had the pleasure last week of welcoming a group of Australian Headteachers to St Aidan’s to show 

them an English Primary school and for them to learn about our education system. They were delighted 

to meet our pupils and thought they were amazing, a credit to St Aidan’s. They presented us with kind 

gifts of beautiful traditional story books, a boomerang and aboriginal art as a memory of their visit. 

Our Year 6 tour guides – Becky, Nathan, Inaaya and Merlyn were excellent ambassadors, well done. 

 

Class trips: 

It is always a wonderful opportunity when the children can be offered the experiences of learning 

outside of the school in the wider community. Class 3/4R enjoyed a fantastic trip to the Science Museum 

allowing the opportunities to explore. Other children had the opportunity of a basket ball skills camp 

teaching them new skills and drills which they loved! Some of our Year 6 children enjoyed a visit to a 

Secondary school as a taster day to see what it is like in the day and life of a secondary school pupil, the 

canteen was the favourite part! 

 

May the month of Mary: 

Throughout the Month of May we pray and think about Mary our Mother by learning the prayers of the 

rosary. See the Catholic Social teaching newsletter for the prayers to say at home. 

We will be holding our May procession at the end of the month to pray and give thanks to Mary our 

Mother by laying flowers. 

 

First Holy Communion: 

Please do inform the school office if your child is making their First Holy Communion this term in your 

parish church so we can celebrate within the school family. 

 

Journalists: 

Please enjoy the children’s articles this month – Patrissia (3/4R), Becky (6Dw), Enya (6Dw), Franco 

(6Dw), Sithi (6Dw), Kei’Arne (5D), Zoha (5D) & Avin (5D) 

 

Kind regards,  Mrs. Campling 
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                            Diary dates 

6/5/24 – School closed Bank holiday 

 

8/5/24 – Phonics Yr1 parent meeting at 

3:30pm 

 

13/5/24 – Yr 6 SATs week  

 

20/5/24 – Yr 5 Class trip 

 

22/5/24 – May Month of Mary procession in 

the prayer garden at 9:15am Parents welcome  

 

23/5/24 – Yr 6 citizenship event 

 

24/5/24 – Olympic athlete visit 

End of Half term at 3:20pm 

 

3/6/24 – School closed – Staff inset day 

 

4/6/24 – School re-opens at 8:45am 

                           May procession  

 

             May the month of Mary  
 

                        22nd May      

 

We ask for each child to bring in a flower to 

be laid for Mary our mother during the May 

procession prayer service. 

                           

              School Uniform 

As we transition to the Summer uniform 

please ensure you check the uniform policy on 

the school website before purchasing items.  

https://www.staidansacademy.org/school-

information/uniform/ 

 

Shoes – Plain black school shoes (not trainers 

or boots) 

 

Bags – St Aidan’s book bag (EYFS & KS1) 

or rucksack (KS2)         

 

Long hair must be tied back with plain black, 

brown, maroon hair ties or the school bow. 

 

Hats – St Aidan’s hat/sun cap or plain             

 

        

 

                                                                     

 
Thank you to the parents who completed the play 

survey this week. The children completed their 

surveys in school. 

 

We had our first development day with the Opal lead 

this week which included an audit of the play space 

for the children. 

 

We have exciting developments in store for the play 

space for all children over the next few months and 

this will be an on-going project of development over 

the next few years. 

 

Our aim is to provide excellent play opportunities for 

all children every day. Play is large proportion of a 

child’s day and supports physical, mental, social and 

emotional health and developments. 

 

To make this successful we also require your help and 

support too as parents. You can help by supporting, 

encouraging and celebrating the enjoyment of play. 

We also will regularly ask for donations of certain 

items throughout the year so look out for our donation 

station requests! 

              

                          

  

 

                            

We will have a donation station area in the 

playground by the back gate. Regularly we will be 

asking for particular items. 

 

This month we are looking for: 

                                     
Hats/bags/scarves                        Lego/Duplo 

for dressing up                 

 

Please place any donations in a bag and drop them 

off in the large yellow and red bins which are 

labelled. 

https://www.staidansacademy.org/school-information/uniform/
https://www.staidansacademy.org/school-information/uniform/


  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          

 

 

          

 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  St Aidan’s News! 

3/4R Class trip – The awe and 

wonder of the science museum! 

Basketball skills camp 



 
Patrissia 3/4R 



Becky (6Dw) 



 

 
Enya (6Dw) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Franco (6Dw) 

 

 



 
Sithi (6Dw) 

 



 
 

Kei’Arne (5D) 

 

 

 



 
 

Zoha (5D) 

 



 
 

Avin (5D) 


